
Dear Colleagues:

Governor Inslee issued a directive yesterday to agency heads prohibiting non-essential 
travel to North Carolina using state funds. He also asked higher education institutions to 
honor the directive. His memo is attached. Similarly, Seattle Mayor Ed Murray issued an 
order prohibiting city employees to travel to North Carolina. Both actions are in protest of 
legislation adopted in North Carolina that revokes civil rights protection for the LGBTQ 
community. Both actions are consistent with the University’s values to honor and respect 
the rights of all individuals.

Please communicate with your chairs and faculty that the University will be complying with 
the Governor’s request and prohibiting all but essential travel to North Carolina. For 
classified and professional staff, any travel considered essential will need to be approved 
by the unit head. Faculty may determine what travel is essential for themselves and/or 
their students, but I expect the Governor’s directive to be followed by everyone.
I am proud to live in a city and state whose leaders understand the importance of these 
principled actions. Let’s show our support for them, as well.
Sincerely, Ana Mari

ANA MARI CAUCE 
President 
Professor of Psychology
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